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Recent Publications
Martin Hardie, chapter in Verner Møller, Ivan Waddington, John M. Hoberman (eds), Routledge Handbook of Drugs and Sport (2015). 

Barbora Jedličková and Julie Clarke, ‘Australia’ in Pierre Kobel, Pranvera Këllezi and Bruce Kilpatrick (eds) Antitrust in the Groceries Sector & Liability Issues in Relation to Corporate Social Responsibility, LIDC Contributions on Antitrust Law, Intellectual Property and Unfair Competition, Springer Publishing (2015) pages 41-68.  

Julie Clarke, ‘The Federal Court of Australia rules against submissions on agreed penalties’ (Fair Work Building Industry Inspectorate / Construction, Forestry, Mining and Energy Union), 1 May 2015, e-Competitions Bulletin (June 2015)
Mirko Bagaric and Athula Pathinayake, ‘Jail Up; Crime Down Does Not Justify Australia Becoming An Incarceration Nation’ 40 (2015) 40 Aust Bar Rev 64-96. 
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Research Funding 
Since the last Research Report the SMT has not allocated any funding. 
At the commencement of the year, $40,000 in discretionary/competitive was available to law school staff. There is approximately $13,000 still remaining for the rest of the year. 

Law staff were also allocated $160,000 in total in performance-based research funding. Most of this funding (ie more than 80% remains unspent). If the funding is not spent by the end of the year, consistent with the university’s one year budget cycle, the funding will be lost to the staff member and will go back to central funds. In order that this funding can be used for the benefit of law school research activities, if staff are not intending to spend their individual research allocations by the end of the year (because, for example, there is no relevant conference to attend or an appropriate research assistant is not available) can you kindly send an email to me by 30 June. I will then transfer that funding allocation to the discretionary pool so that it is available to other law school staff. 
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Other matters 
As you are aware, my role as the Head of School finishes on 1 July 2015. 

This is my last fortnightly Research Report. Future reports will be written and distributed by Sam Hepburn. Please send her details of all publications and other research matters to be inserted into the reports.

Thanks to all staff for your cooperation with the reports by regularly sending me details of your research activities. 
Mirko Bagaric

15 June 2015  
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